
 

Term 5 2023 

We hope that you had a lovely Easter break 
and that the children are looking forward to 

another busy term full of lots of fun 
learning!.   

 We are beginning our topic of The Ancient Greeks. Here are some of the 
exciting things we will be learning this term… 

 

Topic 
 Our topic for Term 5 is The Ancient Greeks where we will continue to have a 

strong focus on history where the children will become historians! The 
children will be learning about influence that the Ancient Greeks had on our 

life today,  They will also be looking at Ancient Greek Gods and heroes 
through myths and legends. 

 

Maths 

In Maths this term we will be focusing on 
fractions, money and time.  The children will 
be applying their knowledge of addition and 

subtraction to these and will be using 
problem solving skills.  We will also 

continue to work on times tables. 

English 

In Reading, we will continue our class reader, 
text Who Let the Gods Out. In writing, we will 

be developing their writing skills through 
myths and cultural narratives. We will also be 

working on skills such as adverbs and 
prepositions to express time and cause. 

 

Reminders 
Our PE days are yet to be confirmed. These 

days will be communicated with you via Arbor 
so please look out for those.  

 Please ensure that Reading Records are signed 
when children read – this should be daily. The 

children will get a chance to change their 
books throughout the week. The reading quiz 

can be done in the classroom or at home.  
 
 
 

Notices: 

17/04/23 First day back at school 

19-21/04/23-Class Photos 

26/5/23 Last Day of Term 

 

 

 


